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 The opening of the Veterans Educational Center. 

 Awarding more degrees than any other Community College in Massachusetts. 

We summarized the monthly meeting reports by President Sbrega and noted how helpful they 

were in keeping on task with the goals and objectives for the year. Chairman Marshall and the 

other Trustees reported extremely positive feedback in their conversations with staff and students 

throughout the year. 

  

There was discussion about the amazing success in the diversification of the workforce at BCC 

in the recent year or so.  

 

The Committee supported a salary increase that is the maximum allowable by the Commissioner 

but not less than what someone with outstanding service would receive. 
  
The Committee will meet with President Sbrega to finalize the evaluation process and send the 

results to the Commissioner. We will also report the results of the evaluation to the Board of 

Trustees at the next meeting. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:55 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
_____________________   

Steven Torres, Chair 

Personnel Committee 
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Approved by the Board of Trustees August 29, 2016 


